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I will not repeat what will be said by many organisations and individuals about the plight of the 
koala in NSW. They will be eloquently able to provide facts and figures to show the shameful 
situation.  
 
I'd just like to submit with some arrogance, on behalf of NSW citizens who may not know about 
this Enquiry or who may be too humble, or too intimidated to write a 'submission', that 
everyone knows koalas are on the verge of extinction. 
 
HOW CAN WE, IN ALL CONSCIENCE, ALLOW THIS TO HAPPEN? 
 
STOP SELLING AND SLAUGHTERING WHAT WE MOST VALUE ABOUT THIS 
LAND FOR FILTHY LUCRE. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make my submission. 


